
 

 

9th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian, 
 
 
Today pupils in Y7 & Y8 will be bringing home their next box of lateral flow tests. 
Please can you continue to test your child for COVID-19. Should a lateral flow test 
indicate a positive result please book a confirmatory PCR test, then follow 
instructions to isolate from NHS track and trace. Please note that these are the new 
version lateral flow tests that require NASAL only testing. Pupils no longer need to 
swab their throat. Please read the information booklet in the pack. 
 
Lateral flow tests should be conducted on; 
 
Sunday 12th December 2021 
Wednesday 15th December 2021 
Sunday 19th December 2021 
Wednesday 22nd December 2021 
Sunday 26th December 2021 
Wednesday 29th December 2021 
Sunday 2nd January 2022 
 
Please continue to test over the Christmas break. 
 
We are extremely grateful that parents are proactively supporting the lateral flow 
home testing scheme, it is certainly helping to identify asymptomatic cases early and 
thus minimise the spread of COVID-19 throughout school. 
Have a wonderful Christmas with your family and friends. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
P. Baker 

 

Mrs P Baker 
Deputy Head Teacher 
  


